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This legislation will not help Oregonians in any way and is nothing more than a tax 

hike to allow Salem to spend.  ODOT has proven it can't provide the needed services 

to operate efficiently and Salem has proven it can't manage ODOT in an efficient 

manner.  This is bad legislation and most be defeated. 


